
Message from the Mayor 

August 1, 2020 

 

It is now August and our children’s long-awaited Summer Vacation has finally come. 

 

 Our children will have more free time on their hands and families will have more 

opportunities to spend time together on family outings, but I must ask that our 

residents exercise caution, for the whole country has seen an abrupt resurgence of 

confirmed COVID-19 cases. 

 

 I ask residents of Fukui City to please cooperate with the following: 

 

1. Thoroughly wash your hands and wear a face mask. 

2. Use shops that have the Prefecture-approved「感染防止徹底宣言」(Prevention 

Guidelines Thoroughly Followed) sticker on display. 

3. When traveling to and from other prefectures, take sufficient precautionary 

measures and be careful. 

4. Please download Japan’s「接触確認アプリ」（ココア）(COVID-19 Contact-Confirming 

Application). 

 

As the hot summer days continue, please beware of heat stroke and traffic accidents. 

Have a great summer vacation. 

 

 HIGASHIMURA Shinichi 


